
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

What another 

fantastic, busy week 

at Mill Hill Primary 

School. 

 

We just want to say a 

massive thank you to 

all the parents/carers 

for all the efforts 

made for World Book 

Day! Everyone looked 

AMAZING!! We have 

uploaded some 

pictures onto our 

Facebook page for 

you to take a look at. 

 

There will be some 

staffing changes at 

the school front desk, 

Miss Sutherland is 

leaving to go to 

pastures new, her last 

day with us will be the 

14th March, we wish 

her all the best. 

 

R Bainbridge 

Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 R Bainbridge 

Head Teacher 
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SUPERSTARS OF THE WEEK 
Who has impressed their teacher this week? 

Mrs Sharp Amelia Hudson – for becoming more 

confident in nursery and just cracking 

on with everything! 

Mrs Beck Jacob Manns – For being an excellent 
role model and great contributions to 

class discussion. 

Miss Perry 
Mrs Newby 

Olivia Waite – Fantastic Maths and great 

attitude. 

Miss Daly Augusta Nanor – for her excellent start 
to multiplication.  

Miss 
Waterworth 

Soliha Olaifa – For being wonderful all 

the time and keeping a positive attitude. 

Mr Warden Ella Flintoft – For her huge improvement 
at Time Table Rockstars.  

Mrs Robson Amelia Dixon – Excellent multiplication 

work. 

Mr Rochfort James Rowen – Always contributing in 
class and always doing his homework. 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Our Reading Stars this week are: 

 

Rec  Tiana-Mae Atkinson Yr 1  Freddie Ross 

Yr 2   Yr 3  Zac Bird 

Yr 4  Ivy-Rose Tyler Yr 5  Madina Sarwari 

Yr 6  Mason McCaskill  

 

100% 

Attenders 

50 



 

 

WORLD BOOK DAY WINNERS! 

  

 

 

 


